Reception Newsletter Autumn Term 2025

This newsletter will provide you with an overview of the
key details for the term ahead.

Reception Class Teachers

Class RN - Mrs Walters
Class RW — Mrs Wightman

Reception Teaching Assistants

Miss Kelly
Miss Morgan

Parents Evening — Thursday 16™ October

Phonics Stay and Play - Friday 7™ November am and pm

(times to be confirmed)

History Day — Tuesday 11™ November

Winter Stay and Play — Friday 28™ November

Reception Nativity — Thursday 11" December 2.00
Friday 12" December 9.30

Please remember to wear
a full P.E kit for our
sessions on a Thursday.
No earrings are allowed.

Please continue to ensure
all clothing is labelled to

Class RY — Miss Rigby Mrs Holmes avoid losing any items.
Phonics stay and play Reading B Fun Phonics

session

In November, we will invite
parents and carers into
school for a stay and play
session. We will hold two
sessions to accommodate
everyone.

The children would love to
spend time with you and
are very proud to show you
the fun activities that we

offer.

We hope you can make it
and join us! We will show
you ideas and various
games that you can play at
home to help your child
learn their phonics.

This month we will begin sending

books home for you to enjoy with

you child. Each class has a specific
day when they get new books.

Wednesday - RN
Thursday - RY
Friday - RW

We are so pleased that so many of you are using Seesaw to practice phonics and
feedback to us about how your child has got on. A huge thank you for your
support! We will continue to post videos weekly of new sounds this term for you to

practice at home. We will continue to play games on these links too.
yitens:
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Christmas is Comina!

The most special time of the year
is coming round. Soon, we will be
planning our Nativity!

Please let us know if you have any
planned absences so we can plan
accordingly.

‘It’s AL About Me’

Our new topic this half term is ‘It's All About Me’. We are looking at our families and where
we live. We have settled well into school life and have made lots of friends already. We are
continuing to learn our classroom rules and routines. We explore a range of wonderful stories
which allow us to talk more about friendships, feelings and what makes us unique.




